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Greetings,             July 2011 

 
We had an uneventful flight back from our vacation in the states. It didn’t take us too long to get 
over our jetlag and jump back into the daily routine. The children were on school break until the 
18th of July.  Theko and Penny did a great job tutoring them on school subjects along with 
having fun also.  Our friend Sharon, a school teacher, also spent a few of her vacation days 
working with our children.  We are taking advantage of school breaks to get our children up to 
speed on where they should be with their educational levels. We are always looking for more 
volunteers to help in this area. 
 
A lot of work was accomplished this month. Dion (a volunteer) spent two days with us and did a 
great job getting some painting done on the second children’s home. Harry also got some great 
projects accomplished this month. We now have a stone seating area around the conference 
center, which replaced all those wood logs that were riddled with ants. And also, a nice stone 
table and bench under a huge tree on the property, which will be the perfect spot for having a 
quiet place to read or just watch the animals and birds passing by. 

 
 
The second home is coming along. In addition to the painting, the wood ceiling in the bedrooms 
has been installed and some of the varnishing of the wood ceiling has been done.  Paul has 
finished building closets in two of the bedrooms.  We are hoping to have some of the electrical 
wiring taken care of soon. We may have volunteers lined up to work on that.  Still need to find 
some volunteer plumbers though.  Even without the electrical and plumbing items, some of the 
bedrooms will be usable by volunteers this coming Spring. They’ll just need to have a flashlight 
handy, and take their showers out in the camping area. 
 
Our annual general meeting of The Fold will be on the 6th of August. I’m sure our board 
members will be amazed at what has been accomplished since the last meeting. It will be a very 
busy meeting, as we have many things to discuss. 
 
Paul turns 60 on the 24

th
 of August. Anyone wanting to send him a card can send it to: P.O. Box 1265, Vaalwater 

0530, South Africa  
 
Prayer requests: Continued safety for all working at The Fold and the means necessary for all of our children to learn, 
grow, and reach their full potential. Funding to support our second children’s home, and funding for an alternative 
schooling situation. 
 
Praises: Our second children’s home soon to be a reality.  Paul, Micky and Peggy’s safe return home. 

God bless,  Paul and Micky Prince 


